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School News: 
 

Parental Survey  

With this newsletter you should also receive a paper 
copy of a Parent View survey - one per family.  I 
would really appreciate it if you could complete this 
and return it to school by next Friday 3rd July.  If 
there is any issue arising from this that you would 
like to discuss in more detail, then please do not 
hesitate to contact me via the school office. 

Also, please check our notice board for more Parent 
View details and further information on our website: 
www.st-johnscofe.durham.sch.uk 

Year 1 Assembly 
 
Year 1 really enjoyed performing their class           
assembly.  Thank you to all who came and watched; 
We hope you enjoyed it too! 
 
Thank you for helping to collect 
the Sainsbury's vouchers again 
this year.  You collected nearly 
2000 vouchers, enabling us to  
order more outdoor play      
equipment.   
 
Year 6 Hardwick 
 
Year 6 had a fantastic day at 
Hardwick Park last week.  They 
took part in orienteering, team 
building and a fire making       
activity, as well as having a     
picnic and lots of fun in the park. 
 
Year 6 Bake Off Challenge 
 
Over recent weeks Year 6 have been practising their 
baking skills as part of our English and Maths        
curriculum.  This week we had our Bake off        
Technical Challenge Final.  The children had one 
hour to create blueberry or chocolate muffins.  The 
results were  delicious!  Our team of judges         
(Mrs Bellas, Mr Kay, Mr Dent and Mr Farnell) 
awarded Kieran with our ‘Star Baker’ award although 
all entries were great.  Well done Year 6, watch out 
Mary Berry! 

Star of the Week - 26th June 2015 
 
Nursery am   -  Mason 
Nursery pm   -  Ellie May 
Reception     -  Tyler 
Class 1    -  Lewis 
Class 2    -  Kylle & James 
Class 3    -  Hayden 
Class 4    -  Matilda 
Class 5    -  Whole Class 
Class 6    -  Ellie 
 
 

Diary Dates:  
 
Tues 30th June -  Year 6 Visit Low Barns 
 
Wed 1st July -  Year 6 Induction Day  
      Greenfield - Sunnydale Campus 
Thur 2nd July -  Yr 3 & Yr 5 Music Concert 9.30am 
 
Fri 3rd July  -  Year 5 Visit Beamish Museum 
 
Tues 14th July -  Eucharist at Church 9.30am 
 
Wed 15th July -  Year 6 Visit to Lightwater Valley 
 
Wed 15th July -  Rev. David’s After School Club 
 

School Closes on Friday 17th July for  
the Summer Holidays 

Returning on Thursday 3rd September 

We now have a twitter account!    
 
To follow the school’s account, search on twitter for 
@StJohnsShildon.  This is regularly updated with  
photos of the children and feeds directly onto the  
school website. 

http://www.st-johnscofe.durham.sch.uk

